
Hopkins Alumni and Florida residents: 

 I love to attend the Hopkins Academy reunions as much as I can.  Was in the military for 28 
years and later lived in the Midwest for another number of years.  Got back to the all class 
reunions and also gathered our class of 1958 together for our own class get togethers.  Had the 
idea of the possibility of seeing if the now Florida based alumni would be interested in having a 
reunion of our own.  For those who may be reading this, what is your thoughts on this idea?  Bob 
Barrett, Class of 58.  E-Mail:  rtbarrett@aol.com

 
 

http://us.f317.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=rtbarrett@aol.com

